

HANAC

Serving the needs of the community since 1972

August 1, 2023

Dear Councilmember Vickie Paladino,

We would like to thank you for supporting the Su-Casa program that provided dance lessons to our seniors!

We had many members participate in the ballroom dancing classes with Paul Ru. Not only did they do ballroom dancing, but they also learned a few other dances. They eagerly waited for Wednesdays so they could enjoy the classes and their charismatic and talented teacher.

During the last class, they had a wonderful celebration which included a performance by young dancers and Paul Ru dancing with some of the members. The members also enjoyed delicious Asian cuisine provided by Su-Casa.

We look forward to having the Su-Casa program partner again with us!

Thank you for always thinking of our older adults! We greatly appreciate it!

Warm regards,

Marcela Cuevas

-Program Director



